January Term 25th Day of Term March 25, 2019

Commission in session pursuant to adjournment at the Courthouse
in Bowling Green, County of Pike, State of Missouri;

Chris Gamm, Presiding Commissioner, present

Justin Sheppard, Associate Commissioner, Eastern District, present
Bill Allen, Associate Commissioner, Western District, present

Bill Allen called the meeting to order at 9:00 AM and moved to accept the Agenda as presented, Chris Gamm
seconded the motion. Allen yes, Gamm yes, and Sheppard yes.
Motion carried.

Unfinished/ New Business

¢ Dean Calvin and Paul Hamilton, commissioners with Louisiana Special Road District met with County
Commissioner. Discussion was exchanged between both Commissions about the following items:
9111 bridge, bridges on Special Districts road 135 and the Special Districts road 251 engineering study.
It was reported that a grant was obtained by Pike Lincoln Port Authority. Jeff Banderot with Great
River Engineering reported to the Commissions the progress of bridges on 135 and engineering study
of 251. There was discussion of road maintenance of adjoining roads. Discussion was held about the
possibility of trading portions of Pike 277, 276, 243 and 245 between the two special road districts.
The agreement will be filed with the Pike County Clerk's office upon completion of the agreed trade.

There being no other business before the County Commission at this time, the meeting thereupon was adjourned
until, March 28, 2019 at 9:00 a.m.

Chris Gamm, Presiding Commissioner

Justin Sheppard, Eastern Commissioner

Bill Allen, Western Commissioner
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